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As a farmer and truck operator, I support this bill farmers and trucking companies 

cannot afford to update all their equipment to these newer models that are not 

reliable get worse fuel economy and break down and cost way too much money to 

fix. Transportation is already too expensive as it is as everybody complains About the 

price of goods if this goes through, it will bankrupt many companies and make goods 

more unaffordable. I own both newer and older equipment and the older equipment is 

more reliable, and I am able to fix on my own versus the new emissions equipment 

that has to go to a shop with dealer locked software to fix the emission part of the 

vehicle sadly, that is what mostly fails on newer equipment, and vehicles And 

prohibits the vehicle from operating  


